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Dear Legislators,

I am a rural resident (near Roseburg) and am feeling the effects of climate change — more wildfires, droughts,
storms, all becoming more severe. We need an improved strong climate bill to reduce carbon pollution and the ever
worsening climate change it causes.

Thank you for your hard work on this matter.

Sincerely,

Diana Bailey
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